Andrea Steele
2415 Burns St
Detroit, MI 48214
Steelea28@gmail.com 
734-968-3968

June 6, 2023

Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, MI 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit,

I am writing to show my support for the home project proposed by our neighbor Gary Brownell, residing at 2108 Burns Ave. in Historic Indian Village. As an active member of this community, I would like to express my endorsement of this project, as it will contribute to the continuous improvement of our beloved neighborhood.

Gary holds a significant role within our community and has consistently demonstrated his commitment to preserving and enhancing our surroundings. Considering his past achievements, I am confident that the proposed home project will be a valuable addition to our community.

Rather than detracting from the neighborhood, the project will contribute to the already charming character of Historic Indian Village. The proposed plans aim to upgrade and enhance the property, resulting in a positive impact on our community.


Yours sincerely,

Andrea Steele

